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TO: Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent 

FROM: Dr. Felicia Starks Turner, Senior Director of Academic and Administrative Services 

DATE: October 17, 2014 

RE: Fall Housing 2014 

 

Each year school districts must report to ISBE the number of students enrolled as of the last day 

in September. 

 

Beginning with the 2008-2009 school year, the school-level fall enrollment counts are based on 

enrollment and exit dates reported for individual students in the ISBE Student Information 

System (SIS). 

 

Attached are the Fall Housing Figures for 2014-15 and 2013-14.  Our low income percentage for 

2014-15 is 20.5%.  That is a 4.1% decrease from last year. 

 

Schools listed in green are Title 1 schools.  District 97 Title 1 schools are identified as 

elementary schools that have a percentage of low income students that is higher than the district 

average.  Please note that for 2014-15, Holmes and Longfellow retain their Title 1 standing 

under “grandfathering status”.  For the 2014-15 school year, Hatch will no longer meet the 

qualifications to remain a Title I school. For the second year in a row, the low income status at 

Hatch is lower that the district average. 
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